
After an affirming vote of the Dale Community FCU members, Dale is now a part of 
OneNebraska FCU. Both credit unions have been serving the hard-working community 
of Columbus for many years and have now combined to create a larger credit union 
that will continue to offer innovative banking products and services while putting their 
member-owners FIRST.   

We know that there will be many questions about the transition for Dale members, 
as they wonder how their accounts will be handled under the OneNebraska name. 
We can assure you that every step is being taken to make this a smooth transition. 
Further communication will be provided in a comprehensive booklet. In the meantime, 
Dale members should continue to conduct their business as they always have, either 
through online or mobile banking or by visiting the 33rd Avenue location.

Later this summer, a conversion of Dale’s computer system into OneNebraska’s will 
occur, after which Dale and OneNebraska members can use any of the three locations 
in Columbus. Rest assured that complete instructions will be provided prior to this 
conversion. The combined staff will be ready to answer any questions you may have. In 
the meantime, it’s business as usual, except for the change of the name to OneNebraska.

Once again, welcome! We are excited for the future of this combination of two member-
focused credit unions with solid roots in the community where they both began.     

Cordially,

Brian Christensen
President/CEO

Welcome to a Great Community Combination!
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